
Welcome to our 
School Council  



Meet Our Team!

We are your School Council Team with Mrs Lad (HLTA) as our representative 



Why do we have a School 

Council?

At Herrick, our priority is to ‘give 

each and everyone a chance’. 

Being part of the school council 

allows the children to be part of 

the life and daily diaries of our 

school and share ideas and 

opinions of school life. 



What is the role of the school councillors?  

Meetings Listen Help

The School Council is a 

way in which children can 

express their ideas and 

views in how the school 

is run.  Weekly meetings 

are held and minutes are 

taken.  The information 

and any thoughts 

expressed are shared 

with the Head Teacher of 

the school. 

Our School Council is an 

opportunity for children 

to make a positive 

change!

Any of the pupils can 

talk to us at any time to 

let us know if they have 

a concern about 

something at school or if 

they have a great idea 

they would like to make 

happen for the school.

The School Council 

help around the school 

and are involved in 

events in school.



Our Current Projects

What we are working on:

• KS1 Outdoor ‘Quiet Space’

• Purchasing table cloths for all dining tables for KS1 and KS2

• Putting ideas together for a child friendly Anti bullying leaflet

What have we achieved so far this year?

• Litter picking duty, to keep our school tidy and safe

• Break time activities

• Break time and lunch time supervisors (Red Hats and FABS)
• Action plan for the renovation of the school quad areas

• Changes to lunchtimes introducing cue cards for learning, telling jokes and riddles, encouragement 

cards and talking prompts



Below are some photographs of our 

tasks!

The Red Hat’s and FABS 

(Friends Against Bullying) 
have break time and lunch 

time duties which are 

monitored by members of the 
School Council

Our recent challenge to 

clear the KS2 quad area 
for use over the summer 
term to create a quiet and 

relaxing space to read, 
talk to a friend and take 

part in activities



Quotes 

I’ve been helping by making 

sure children don’t argue and 

they play nicely.  I also 

enjoyed sharing ideas for the 

outdoor area in KS1

Ali 2SL

School council

The School Council have 

been effective because 

children feel more confident 

in sharing their feelings and 

ideas for school

Swaraj 6CB

School council

The Red Hats encourage 

children to eat their lunches 

and behaviour in the 

playground is good because 

we are role models for the 

children

Aaira 3MN

Red Hat

It was a lot of hard work 

working on the outdoor quad 

area but the outcome was 

great!

Shiv-Aman 4SA

School Council

I love being a FAB because 

children know they can come 

and talk to me if they feel 

lonely, and I can find them a 

friend to play with.  Helping 

other children is a nice feeling

Hargunn 3BM

FAB-Friend Against Bullying 



How to Get in Touch

We are always ready to listen however you can get in touch with us in 

different ways:

• Talk to us when you see us around school

• Put a suggestion in the ‘Being Me, Being Happy, Being Safe’ Box

• Write a letter and give it to a member of the School Council Team

• Ask us questions 

Thank you taking time to look at what we do!


